

January 30, 2020

Mrs. Lyn Romano Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation Po Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526 Catherine Higdon Director Foundation Relations



ALSAC 501 St. Jude Place Memphis, TN 38105

Dear Mrs. Romano,

On behalf of everyone at St. Jude Children's Research Hospital®, thank you for your recent grant. The generous support of the Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation is helping us offer hope and healing to children battling cancer and other life-threatening diseases.

Your support is essential in helping St. Jude conduct cutting-edge research to improve treatments for children everywhere, while providing unparalleled care for our patients. Thanks to generous supporters like the Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation, families never receive a bill from St. Jude for treatment, travel, housing or food—because all a family should worry about is helping their child live.

We are very grateful for your generosity and we look forward to our continued partnership. I hope you will contact me at 800-876-3372 or foundations@stjude.org if I can help you in any way. Thank you for everything you do in support of our lifesaving mission.

Sincerely,

Catherine Higdon

Director, Foundation Relations

search to imp: